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Customer Appreciation Week at Crystal Pool and Fitness Centre 
Date:  Wednesday, September 22, 2010 For Immediate Release 

VICTORIA, BC — Drop by Crystal Pool and Fitness Centre during Customer Appreciation Week, Monday, 
September 27 to Friday, October 1, 2010.  The Centre is celebrating its reopening after its annual 
maintenance closure.  
 
Join us for free coffee in the mornings.  On Tuesday and Thursday, drop-in activities will be $2 all day.   
On Friday, enjoy a free Teen Swim and BBQ at 8:30 p.m.  
 
Enter a draw to win one of two, 30 minute registered massage sessions. The draw will be held on Thursday, 
September 30, 2010 at 11 a.m. and winners will be notified.  
 
The Crystal Pool and Fitness Centre reopens on Monday, September 27, 2010 at 5:30 a.m.  For more 
information, visit: www.victoria.ca and click on What’s New? 
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Please consider this announcement for your community calendar or event listings.  
 

 

For More Information: 

Stephanie Wideman, Supervisor 
Recreation Administration and Customer Service 
Crystal Pool and Fitness Centre 
250.361.0703 
 
For program registration, contact 250.361.0732 
or visit www.victoria.ca and click on What’s New? 
 


